AAGRAPEVINE, Inc.

February 10, 2016

Dear Thomas:

Warm greetings from chilly New York.

Thank you for sending the request that Grapevine Inc. publish a collection of previously published stories by members who are atheist and agnostic that share their experience with getting or staying sober in AA.

Your request was presented at the AA Grapevine Board of Directors January 28, 2016 quarterly meeting. The Board discussed your request and will forward your title suggestion along to the Conference for approval. If accepted there is a one-year waiting period to verify that the Fellowship agrees.

We at Grapevine truly appreciate your interest and suggestions. We recognize that we publish Grapevine books on behalf of the Fellowship and make every effort to ensure that they support the recovery and 12th Step work of today's members.

The Fellowship's input is always welcome. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have further suggestions or questions.

Yours in fellowship,

Jon Witherspoon

Secretary to the Conference Committee on the Grapevine

cc: Mary Clare Lynch, Conference Coordinator; Albin Zezula, Chairperson, Grapevine Board of Directors; Ami Brophy, Executive Editor/Publisher, AA Grapevine